

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday, 2nd May 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Celebrating Maths

On Wednesday 21st May, we will be having a Maths Day across the whole school in line with the National Numeracy Day. The intention is promote maths in a fun and creative way to give all children a positive experience.

Children can come into school dressed up as something mathematical if they wish. It could be as simple as having a number pinned to their T-shirt. If they want to come in as Rock Stars linked to the Times Tables Rock Stars that is also fine.

As part of the day, all children across the school will also be making some 'function machines'. We would be grateful if you could begin sending any small cardboard boxes and kitchen roll tubes {not toilet roll tubes} into school in preparation for this.

Parents and Carers are invited to come into school with their children at 3:15pm until 4:15pm so that the children can share their work.

We are looking forward to this day and thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Kath Marlow, Alistair Stedman and Jo Woolley